
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

VIRGIN ISLANDS DIVISION OF OCCUPATIONAL SAFETY AND HEALTH (VIDOSH) 

     “SAVE THE DATE” 

Good day Sir/Ma’am,  
 

Safe + Sound Week is a nationwide event held each August as part of OSHA’s Safe + Sound Campaign 
to recognize the success of workplace health and safety programs and offer information and ideas on 
how to keep America’s worker’s safe. This nationwide effort raises awareness of the value of 
workplace safety and health programs, which can improve your workplace safety and health 
performance, save money and improve productivity.  
 
Please find pertinent OSHA Safe + Sound information for your Department or Agency’s participation.  
 
The Virgin Islands Department of Labor (VIDOL) Division of Occupational Safety and Health will be 
hosting a virtual Safe + Sound Webinar: Topic - Lead with Safety on Thursday, August 10, 2023, at 
10 am – 11 am.  
 
Please Join the Webinar via MS Teams. Click to Join Webinar 

• The webinar will provide useful information for the public sector departments and agencies 
on how to shift the safety curve to improve occupational safety in your workplace.  

• Attendees will gain knowledge of the key elements to successful safety and health programs 
to be able to implement effective Safety and Health Programs in your workplace.  

• Departments and Agencies will achieve lasting reductions in accident rates thereby lowering 
Worker’s Compensation insurance rates, creating a more productive work environment and 
increasing the safety and health culture in your workplace.  

• See attached flyers for Webinar details and Safe + Sound Week Daily Activity Themes to 
promote in your workplace.  

‧ Monday: Commit to Workplace Safety 
‧ Tuesday: Take Action! 
‧ Wednesday: Worker Participation 
‧ Thursday: Management Leadership 
‧ Friday: Find and Fix Hazards 
‧ Saturday: Supporting Mental Health  
‧ Sunday: Recognize Your Accomplishments! 

Thank you in advance for your participation in the Safe + Sound Webinar: Topic - Lead With Safety. 
Please feel free to forward the attached webinar flyer within your department/agency. If you have 
any questions, please contact vidoshconsult@dol.vi.gov or call 340-773-1994. 
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